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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 19, 2015 
 

Members present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; 

and Road Foreman – Ralph Staib. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 6:30pm at the Stratton Town Office and then the board proceeded 

to County Rd. to observe a culvert scheduled for replacement, located near the Pikes Falls Rd. 

intersection.  The Board discussed some options concerning how to install the headers.  Ralph Staib is 

waiting to hear if the Town received a grant for this project.  They will continue discussion on this project 

at the May 26, 2015 meeting. 

Brazers Way: Next, the Selectmen proceeded to a culvert on said road, located downhill of the 

Stratton Mountain School entrance.  Upon observation, the Selectmen agreed that this culvert should be 

replaced this summer.  The Road Foreman will first need to contact Sovernet, which recently had buried 

cable along this road in the vicinity of this culvert. 

West Jamaica Rd.:  Upon request of the Stratton Mountain Fire Dept., the Selectmen stopped to 

observe Nelson’s Fire Pond at 183 W. Jamaica Rd. (with Dry Hydrant) to evaluate necessary repairs.  The 

Road Crew may be able to fix the problem.  The Road Foreman will inform the board if they cannot 

easily make repairs. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 7:30p.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 
 

Minutes relayed by Chris Liller and transcribed by Kent Young. 

 

David Kent Young 


